
Presidentôs Message  
Hello Friends!   
 

 I hope this letter finds you well and safe.  
 

The club has a woken from its sleep with indoor activities now resuming.  We never closed our 

outdoor ranges but were asking members to obey safe distancing.  
 

During the country -wide shut down, your officers continued monthly meeting (via Zoom video 

conferences) to abide with the club by -law rules to conduct a stated meeting once a month so we 

could perform banking and pay bills as needed.  
 

As a club, we posted in local media offering aid by providing food   and or labor for any  

residence in West Caln which needed help. We delivered food to those in need and also provided  

  few gift cards to aid in day to day needs.  
 

  As you know, I asked our members for any food or money  

  donations they could spare, and you did not let me down.  

 

  I wanted to thank the membership for pulling together and  

  stepping up when asked.  Originally the officers voted to use a  

  certain amount of club funds towards the donations as need.  

  Well when the membership stepped in, no existing club funds  

  were needed.  What an awesome site to see so many giving  

  during those difficult times. You all deserve the townships  

  gratitude for your kindness.  Thank you so much.  

 

  At this time, we are still processing deliveries as needed.  

  The clubõs property still has a ton of firewood which needs cut up  

  and removed. Please call me to get details.  

 

  Be Safe, God Bless,  

  Darryl Barber,  

  Club President  

 

EVENTS CALENDAR  
 

 

JULY  
 

22 - C O O K O U T  
u UPPER RANGE CLOSED DURING  t 

 

AUGUST  
 

1 - Range Master Workday  
 

8 - Women On Target®  
 

14-15 - West End Fire Co  

Picnic  
u RANGES CLOSED t 

 

26 - C O O K O U T  
u UPPER RANGE CLOSED DURING  t 

 

SEPTEMBER  
 

5 - Range Master Workday  
 

23 - C O O K O U T  
u UPPER RANGE CLOSED DURING  t 

 

OCTOBER  
 

3 - Range Master Workday  
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¾  RANGE NOTICE  ¾ 
 

All members must wear their membership I.D. card  

in a visible location (hat, shirt, jacket)  

when entering any of our outdoor shooting ranges.  
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Rangemaster JuneRangemaster June     WorkdayWorkday   
 
The club held itõs first monthly Saturday work party on June 6th , 2020.  It was our first work 

day since the shutdown in March and we had to catch up on all our spring maintenance.   We 

had a good òsocially distantó group that worked on range maintenance, ground keeping, land-

scaping, brass sorting and club house cleaning.   We also had some members working in the 

woods checking fencing and cutting wood.   They was plenty to do and we had many hands 

willing to help.   We will be holding the next Saturday workday on August 1 st, 2020.  

FISH COMMITTEE  
 

A band of intrepid fish -stockers answered the call, on very short notice, to save the 

fish from overheating in the warmer water temps of the nursery and move them into 

the local waterways the stockers could access.  
 

THANK YOU!!!  
 

obviously these photos must be from 2019 . . . ed.  



Hunter -Trapper Education  
 

As most of you probably know by now, our classes for March 

and June were cancelled by the Game Commission due to the 

Covid 19 virus.  As of now, our class scheduled for September 

19 is still on.  Please keep checking the schedule on the 

computer for any updates or precautionary measures that must 

be put in place to safeguard the students and instructors.  

 

One item I know about now is that there will be no kitchen 

available, so you will be required to bring your own lunch, snacks, and drinks.  I hope 

this doesnõt cause any hardships, but a bit of caution now, to keep everyone safe, will 

be worth it later.  

 

Thank you all for your patience.  Together we will all get through this.  Stay safe and 

hopefully we will see you in September.  

        God bless, 

        Tom Markward  

        HTE Instructor  
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Women who are curious about firearms, whether for personal defense or to learn a new sport, 

are welcome to attend a Women On Target® instructional shooting clinic to be held at 

WCSC on Saturday, August 8 .  Women On Target® instructional shooting clinics are 

designed to teach women firearm safety and the fundamentals of marksmanship , 

giving them the confidence they need to safely handle and operate a firearm upon completion.  

Women On Target®  clinics are available only to women  ñ itõs a safe and friendly 

environment whether youõre picking up a gun for the very first time or are just brushing off 

some dust and need a little refresher. Youõll immediately feel at ease in the clinic, and will be 

provided with a hands -on, one-of-a-kind experience. No experience or equipment is necessary 

to participate.   

watch the WCSC website for more information or contact wcsc.wot@gmail.com  



 

Ten Meter Air Pistol  
 

PROJECTED TO RESUME ON SUNDAY, JUNE 28 
Watch the club calendar for details! 

 

60 shot match following NRA rules  
http://competitions.nra.org/news-and-events/air-gun-programs.aspx 

 

Join us on the 4th Sundays at 1PM 
see web site for dates 

contact Charlie Smith for more information 

Bullseye Pistol Shoot  
 

PROJECTED TO RESUME ON MONDAY, JULY 13 
Watch the club calendar for details! 

New shooters are always welcome at the Monday night Bullseye 

Pistol Shoots.  
 

Bring your .22 rimfire and test your skills against the clock and 

the targets at a distance of 50 feet in the indoor range.   

Coffee & ConversationCoffee & Conversation   

will restart in the fall!will restart in the fall!   
Watch for notice. In the interim, consider attending the clubõs monthly 

outdoor picnic on the 4th Wednesday at 6 pm. All are welcome and a 

covered dish would be appreciated but not necessary.   

Monthly Cookout  

RESUMING IN J L Y !! 
Cookout Details:  
When: Fourth Wednesday, 6:00pm  

Conditions: Rain, Shine, Sleet or Snow  

Where: at òThe Clubó  

Whoõs Invited: Members & Friends  

Cost: FREE!  

burgers and dogs provided 

side dishes and desserts welcomed 
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http://competitions.nra.org/news-and-events/air-gun-programs.aspx


ď A C C O L A D E S Đ 
SOUTH JERSEY TOURNAMENTSSOUTH JERSEY TOURNAMENTS  

ANNUAL SHARK TOURNAMENT ANNUAL SHARK TOURNAMENT   
 

Congratulations once again to Jasper Paige, the anglers and crew of the Gina L on their successful 

participation in the 2020 South Jersey Annual Shark Tournament capturing òHeaviest Blue Sharkó at 

247lbs while coming in second in òHeaviest Shark Overalló and second in òMost Points Makoó at 200lbs.   

 

https://southjerseytournaments.com/shark-tournament/2020-shark-leaderboard/ 


